STUDENT-EVENTS: Resolution re: Bar Course Requirement

STUDENT-EVENTS [student-events@mail.law.cuny.edu] on behalf of Student Government

[studentgovernment@mail.law.cuny.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 8:55 PM

To: STUDENT-EVENTS [student-events@mail.law.cuny.edu]
Attachments:reso on bar course req.doc (17 KB); ATT00001.txt (387 B)

Hey all

Attached is a resolution adopted by Student Government that will (1) rename the "Bar Elective" requirement to the "Bar Course" requirement, and (2) make Professional Responsibility and Core Doctrine a "Bar Course".

We are asking that this resolution be placed on the agenda for the Faculty meeting. The next Faculty Meeting is on Wednesday, May 9th, at 3 PM, at the Faculty Dining Room.

In addition, we plan to ask for the support of the Curriculum Committee, which is meeting right before the Faculty meeting, at 1:45 PM in Room 322 on Wednesday May 9th.

Please encourage any faculty you might know to support this resolution.

Sincerely, Student Government